Deped Regional Advisory No. 069  s.2021

April 27, 2021
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

ACCOMPLISHMENT OF ONLINE SURVEY FORMS FOR THE FEASIBILITY STUDY
ON THE RE-OPENING OF MARITIME PROGRAMS AT THE BILIRAN PROVINCE STATE
UNIVERSITY

Attached is a communication letter from Dr. Victor C. Cafiezo, President, Biliran
Province State University, Naval, Biliran, requesting the accomplishment of the online survey
forms for the feasibility study on the re-opening of the maritime programs in the said
institution which can be accessed at https://forms.gle/LmiZSzAzWgT5r3vJ9 not later than May
7,2021.

The target participants are the Senior High School learners from both public and
private secondary schools.

More information may be inquired from:

Dr. Victor C. Canezo

President
Biliran Province State University
Tel. No.: (053) 507-0014

Email Add.:  www.bipsu.edu.ph

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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Biliran Province State University (BiPSU) is the lone higher education institution (HEI) in Biliran. It aims
to lead in research and innovation for human empowerment and societal development. With this vision,
we strive to offer degree programs that are demand-driven and industry-responsive.

Currently, the university offers 32 programs in various disciplines, contributing to the pool of
professionals in both national and intemational arena. Its Maritime programs have been in the forefront
of its success as well as history as a university having produced several graduates over the years.
Unfortunately, its Maritime programs have been put on a stand still since its closure last 2017. Because
of the negative socio-economic impacts of this closure to the province and even the region with BiPSU
being one of only two institutions in Eastern Visayas to offer such programs, the university is now
moving toward reopening the Maritime programs.

One of the requirements is the feasibility study to assess the demand and supply of the Maritime
programs. As such, we would like to ask your assistance in the conduct of the survey in evaluating the
demand of incoming senior high school students, who will take up the programs we plan to reopen.
Rest assured that the data provided will be processed for this feasibility study only. Further, results will
be aggregated and individual responses will not be reflected. The survey is administered through the
Google form platform. You may access the link at hitps /forms gle/LmiZSzAZWeTSr3vJj9.

Your affirmative response on this request is deeply appreciated. Thank you and keep ‘safe.
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Sin7dy yours,

VICTOR C. CANEZO, JR., EdD
President

Ground Floor Administration Building, Main Campus, P Inocentes St, P.1. Garcia, Naval, Biliran Province, Phillipines 6560 B§
Tel. (053) 507-0014 | Telefax. (053) 507-0014
SUC Level 1li per CHED Memorandum Order No. 12, series of 2018
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